
clergy 
 

Rev. Gerard Francik 

Pastor 

frfrancik@shgparish.org 
 

Rev. Zack Crowley 

Associate Pastor 

frcrowley@shgparish.org 
 

Rev. Leandro Fazolini, S.F. 
Associate Pastor  

leandro.fazolini@archbalt.org 

 

mass schedule 
 

Weekend 

Saturday  4:00 pm | 7:00 pm español  

Sunday  

7:30 am | 9:30 am | 11:30 am  

4:00 pm español  
 

Weekday 

Mon, Wed, Fri  7:00 am | 9:00 am  

Tuesday  9:00 am | 7:00 pm español  

Thursday  9:00 am | 7:00 pm 

Saturday 8:00 am 

 

confessions 
 

Tuesday 6:30 – 7:00 pm español 

Saturday 3:00 – 3:45 pm 

     6:30 – 7:00 pm español 

AUGUST 27, 2023  |  TWENTY-FIRST SUNDAY IN ORDINARY  TIME 

mailto:frfrancik@shgparish.org
mailto:frcrowley@shgparish.org


 

 
 

 

 August 27 

Come and See  

RCIA Session 

 

September 8 
Adoration  

Under the Stars 

 

September 10 

God’s Gifts Returns 

 

September 12 

Call Me Blessed Begins 

 
September 16 

That Man is You! Begins 

 

September 21 

Catholic Scripture Study 

Begins 

 

September 22 

Third Annual Msgr. Aiken 

Golf Tournament 

 

September 29-30 

Parish Retreat 
 

October 28 

Trunk or Treat 

 

November 25 

Night of Prayer  

w/Mark Forrest 

 

December 6 

Bus Trip to  

New York w/Fr. Jerry 

 

December 9 
Breakfast with Santa 

 

 

Upcoming 
events and 
happenings 

RCIA Come and See Sessions  

If you or someone you know is interested in becoming Catholic, 

please join us for an information session on Sunday, August 27 from 

12:45-1:45 pm. This session will be followed by a talk on Marriage 

Annulments from 2:00-3:00 pm.  

All sessions will be held in the Mother Seton Room. 

If you are ready to register for RCIA, our weekly sessions begin  

Sunday, September 24  from 9:30-11:15 am in Room 105.  Register 

online at shgparish.org/rcia. Contact Paul Gallagher at  

pgallagher@shgparish.org for more information. 

Altar Flowers This Weekend In Memory of  

Mary Claire and Bob Filippelli  

in honor of their wedding anniversary 

Donated by Kathleen Filippelli 

Best Years Meeting    
Wednesday, September 6 

The Best Years, Sacred Heart’s seniors (55+) group, invites mem-
bers, guests, and interested parishioners to our meeting at 12:00 

noon on September 6 in the Mother Seton Room.  
Our speaker will be Carrie Engel.  

For September, we are collecting cleaning supplies ie: wipes, 
bleach, Fabuloso, for Sarah’s Hope and white towels for the Ronald 

McDonald House. The Lunch Bunch will meet at Fratelli’s in  
Hampstead on Tuesday, September 19 at 12:30 pm. 

 
For more information about membership and activities contact: 

President -  Margie Tinagero  410.736.9940 (text or phone) 
Vice President - Pete Milam  410-833-6794 (phone/NO TEXT) 

Sunday, September 10 

Wedding Anniversary Blessings 
If you are celebrating a wedding anniversary in  

September, please sign up at shgparish.org/

anniversary or call the office at 410-833-1696 to  

receive a special blessing at the 9:30 am Mass. 

https://www.shgparish.org/rcia
https://www.shgparish.org/anniversary
https://www.shgparish.org/anniversary


From the pastor 
Dear Parishioners, 

 Today, we hear two of our Catholic beliefs outlined in the 
Gospel by Jesus. Simon is renamed Peter because of his 
confession of faith in Jesus as the Christ, the Son of the Living 
God.  He names him Peter or “Rock”, because he is the new 
foundation stone on which the church will be built. When people 
ask where the Pope gets his authority or how did the Catholic 
Church even come up with its system of leadership and authority, 
you may easily point to the Gospels, specifically Matthew 16 
today, to show Jesus’ intention.  Secondly Jesus gives Peter the 
power to forgive sins.  What is forgiven on earth is forgiven in 
heaven and what is retained on earth is retained by God.  The 
wording could not be any clearer. That same authority and 
privilege is passed down to priests and bishops as a Sacrament of 
healing.   

 This is a good weekend, then, to ask ourselves how often 
we make use of the Sacrament of Reconciliation (confession) in 
our lives. God offers us a free gift of healing.  People pay a lot of 
money to go to counseling and to seek mentoring. While these 
are both worthwhile and necessary, Jesus also offers us healing 
through the forgiveness of our sins in confession.  This Sacrament, 
this experience, is FREE!  Take God at His word. Autumn is a good 
time to get our life back in order if we have fallen out of order 
over the summer or become a little lax.   

Mass Intentions 
 

Monday, August 28 

Memorial of St. Augustine 

 7:00 am † Francisco & Ruth Voso 

 9:00 am † Bernie Laubner     

Tuesday, August 29 

Memorial of the Passion of St. John 

the Baptist 

 9:00 am † Gerry Kleiman 

 7:00 pm † Elisa Lopez 

Wednesday, August 30 

 7:00 am Sp. Int. Avensenia Din 

 9:00 am Sp. Int. Cecilia Callahan

Thursday, August 31 

 9:00 am † Mary Claire & Bob Filippelli 

 7:00 pm Sp. Int. Elaine Ortiz 

Friday, September 1 

 7:00 am Sp. Int. Allison McGinnis 

 9:00 am † Gerry Kleiman 

Saturday, September 2 

 8:00 am † Andrew John Wagner 

Saturday Vigil, September 2 

4:00 pm Sp. Int. Nick Caruso             

 7:00 pm † Naslim Esperanza Lainez 

Sunday, September 3 

Twenty-Second Sunday in Ordinary 

Time 

 7:30 am  † Kristina Rivera 

 9:30 am  Parishioners of SHG 

11:30 am †  Frank Cina 

 4:00 pm † Antonia Cabrera Betancourt 

Scripture Readings for 
September 3: Twenty-Second Sunday 

in Ordinary Time 
 

Jer 20: 7-9 

Psalm 63: 2, 3-4, 5-6, 8-9 

Rom 12: 1-2  | Mt 16: 21-27 

Presider Schedule 
Saturday Vigil, September 2 

 4:00 pm Fr. Zack 

 7:00 pm Fr. Leandro 

Sunday, September 3 

 7:30 am Fr. Zack 

 9:30 am Fr. Jerry 

 11:30 am Fr. Jerry 

 4:00 pm Fr. Leandro 

Year of the Parish Revival  

June 11, 2023 through 

July 17, 2024 

 
 

The Revival is now reaching the pews!  

This year is about fostering Eucharistic devotion at the parish 

level, strengthening our liturgical life through the faithful cele-

bration of the Mass, Eucharistic adoration, missions, resources, 

preaching, and organic movements of the Holy Spirit.  

 

“I am the living bread that came down from heaven; whoever eats 

this bread will live forever; and the bread that I will give is my flesh 

for the life of the world.”  

John 6:51 

 

For more information on the Eucharistic Revival, visit 

eucharisticrevival.org 

https://bible.usccb.org/bible/readings/080623.cfm
https://bible.usccb.org/bible/readings/080623.cfm
https://bible.usccb.org/bible/readings/080623.cfm


Sacramental ministries  
 

shgparish.org/mass-schedule 
 

Baptism 
Offered at Mass or in private groups; 

parent preparation class required 
 

Marriage 
Contact us 6+ months before your 

wedding date; preparation required 
 

RCIA 
For adults pursuing their desire to join 

the Roman Catholic Church 

shgparish.org/rcia 
 

Communion to the Sick 
For the hospitalized, homebound, and 

those unable to attend Mass 
 

Children’s Religious Education 
shgparish.org/religiouseducation 

 

Confirmation and Youth Ministry 
shgparish.org/confirmation 

 

Parish office hours 

Monday – Friday 

8:30 am – 12:30 pm   

 1:15 – 4:30 pm 
 

Mailing Address 
Sacred Heart Parish 

P.O. Box 3672 

Glyndon, MD  21071-3672 

We Welcome the Newly Baptized! 

Cameron Wells Hollander 

Munachimso Nathan Ohazulike 

Samuel Marty Sellers 

Sunday, September 10 
Bereavement  

Support Group 
Mourning the Loss of a  

Loved One? 
 

Join us on September 10 in 
Room 104 from 2:30 to 4:00 PM 

to begin the healing process. 
 

Please contact Janet Tenney at 
410-833-1542 or  

darrell.e.tenney@gmail.com  
to register. 

That Man is You! honestly addresses the pressures and temp-
tations that men face in our modern culture, especially those 
relating to their roles as husbands and fathers. The program 

harmonizes current social and medical science with the teach-
ings of the Church and the wisdom of the saints to develop 

the vision of man fully alive!  

https://www.shgparish.org/mass-schedule
https://www.shgparish.org/rcia
https://www.shgparish.org/religioused
https://www.shgparish.org/confirmation
mailto:darrell.e.tenney@gmail.com


Parish staff 
 
 

Ángel Acuña  
Deacon 

aacuna@shgparish.org 
Jim Nuzzo  

Deacon 
 

Rev. James Proffitt 
Assisting Clergy 

 

Sr. Rosa Torres  
Pastoral Associate 

sr.rosa@shgparish.org 
 
 

Kevin Callahan 
Director of Music and Liturgy 

kcallahan@shgparish.org 
 

Peggy Dryden 
Pastoral Associate 

pdryden@shgparish.org 
 

Paul Gallagher 
Director of Faith Formation 
pgallagher@shgparish.org 

 

Mike Frye 
Director of Facilities 

mfrye@shgparish.org 
 

Heart Ment 
Administrative Assistant  
hment@shgparish.org 

 

Myrna Rosado 
Administrative Assistant 
mrosado@shgparish.org 

 

Susan Spedden 
Director of Pastorate Operations 

sspedden@shgparish.org 
 

Jazmine Teran 
Coordinator, Y.M./Confirmation 

jteran@shgparish.org 
 

 

school staff 
 

John Keeley  

Principal 

jkeeley@shgschool.org  
 

Jamie McNealey 

Assistant Principal 

jmcnealey@shgschool.org  
 

Lauren Noll 

Assistant Principal 

lnoll@shgschool.org  

mailto:sr.rosa@shgparish.org
mailto:sr.rosa@shgparish.org
mailto:kcallahan@shgparish.org
mailto:pdryden@shgparish.org
mailto:pgallagher@shgparish.org
mailto:mfrye@shgparish.org
mailto:hment@shgparish.org
mailto:acallahan@shgparish.org
mailto:sspedden@shgparish.org
mailto:jteran@shgparish.org
mailto:jmcnealey@shgschool.org
mailto:lnoll@shgschool.org


Confirmation  

and Religious Education Programs 
 

Online registration is open at  

shgparish.org/2023faithformation 

for our faith formation programs that begin soon! 

Religious Education Volunteers Needed   

One of the most important things we do as a parish is 
passing our Catholic Faith on to the next 

generation.  Please help us by volunteering for our 
Sunday morning sessions. We need Catechists and 

Assistants for grades three, five and six.  Training will 
be provided. We are also looking for Hall Monitors 

and Substitute Catechists.   
 

To help, email Paul Gallagher at 
pgallagher@shgparish.org. 

Sacred Heart  
Anniversary Apparel 

 
150th  

Anniversary Apparel  
available each weekend after 

all Masses by the  
Welcome Desk or online at:  

shgparish.org/ 
150thapparel 

THE BURIAL OF ASHES:  The Archdiocese of Baltimore provides a final resting place for those 

who are cremated but not buried.  Since cremation has become a more accepted practice, 

more families are choosing cremation though many are not choosing burial at the time of cre-

mation.  As years and decades pass, the next generation inherit the urns of their grand-

parents and great grandparents, increasing the incidents of the urns being misplaced 

and forgotten.  The ministry is also for the recently deceased.  The Ministry of the 14th 

Station of the Cross buries the deceased in sacred ground allowing the deceased to rest 

in peace.  There is a minimal fee of $350 for the burial.  The burial occurs annually in No-

vember (Month of All Souls).  The urns are placed in one vault and buried. This oppor-

tunity also provides families peace of mind, as they now know where their family member 

is perpetually buried.   The burial is at Holy Cross Cemetery in Anne Arundel County.   

Please contact the Office of Cemetery Management 
Rev Patrick Carrion ** 410-547-5375 ** pcarrion@archbalt.org 

Adult Confirmation 
 

 If you are an active adult Catholic (18+) 
who was never Confirmed, we will be 

offering a three-week program this  
October (8th, 15th, 22nd).  We will be 

meeting from 12:45-2:30 pm in Room 
105.  Those attending all sessions will be 

Confirmed on October 29th at the  
Baltimore Basilica.   There is no fee for 
participation, although we will accept a 

$15 donation for the cost of the book we 
will be using.    

 
For more information, email  

Paul Gallagher at  
pgallagher@shgparish.org. 

https://www.shgparish.org/2023faithformation
mailto:pgallagher@shgparish.org
shgparish.org/150thapparel
shgparish.org/150thapparel


MINISTRY TO FAMILIES WHO HAVE MISCARRIED 

  HOLY INNOCENTS is a ministry of the Archdiocese of Baltimore, facilitated by the Offices of Ceme-

tery Management & Life, Justice and Peace.  Its primary mission is to assure every child who is mis-

carried (dying before birth) has a sacred place to be buried.   If you or someone you know is miscar-

rying or has miscarried and needs a sacred place to bury the child, please call 410-547-

3142.   There is no cost to the family for this ministry.  Please keep this ministry in mind, when in the 

future someone you know has a miscarriage and wishes to bury the child.   Pastoral visitors will ar-
range to take custody of the child and secure the child until burial.  If the child is born at a hospital, 

arrangements with the hospital will occur.  Burials occurs twice per year at Holy Cross Catholic Cem-

etery in Anne Arundel County.  For more information, contact: 

Helpline: 410-547-3142             Email: holyinnocents@archbalt.org 

Unbound: Freedom in Christ Conference  
 September 29 -30 

 St. John the Evangelist, Severna Park 
Unbound is a ministry of freedom & healing 

which releases the power of the Gospel into our 
lives.  We all have areas in our lives where we 

don’t experience freedom.  These can be 
wounds from our past, patterns of habitual sin, 
addictions, negative thoughts, resentments, or 

unforgiveness.   

At an Unbound Conference, you will be 
equipped to gain greater freedom from these 

patterns by using the Five Scriptural Keys taught 
in the Unbound model.  

(Early bird pricing until August 31.)  

For more information and to register  
please go to 

www.unboundministrymaryland.org 

Thursday, September 14 
 Fundraising Dinner 

Pregnancy Center North, a licensed medical 
practitioner, encourages a reverence for hu-
man life and sexuality, empowering abortion 
vulnerable women and their families to make 
healthy, life affirming choices. Our FREE ser-

vices include pregnancy tests, 3-D ultra-
sounds, peer counseling, prenatal and parent-
ing education, material assistance, and more.  
To learn more about our ministry, please join 
us on Thursday, September 14th, at 6:30 

p.m. for our Annual Fundraising Dinner, “A 
Life Known by God”, at Martin’s Valley  

Mansion in Cockeysville.  
We are excited to be honoring Fr. Ed Meeks as 

this year's Pro-Life Award Recipient!  
Register to attend at: pcnministry.org/fall-

fundraising-banquet/.  
RSVPs are due by Tuesday, August 29th.  

Our exclusive SHG custom 

rosary is available in two 

styles and prices: 

6mm Bohemian glass 

beads, cobalt blue: $40 

7mm round Italian 

olivewood beads, 

light tan/brown: $45 

shgparish.org/150throsary 

http://www.unboundministrymaryland.org/
https://pcnministry.org/fall-fundraising-banquet/
https://pcnministry.org/fall-fundraising-banquet/
https://www.shgparish.org/150throsary
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